
PCC Board Meeting April 19, 2020 (By Zoom Video Conference) 

Attendees…. 

Harold & Sheryl Brunski 

Walt & Vicky Kovacs 

Ray Marshall 

Mark Smith 

Judy Nunn 

Kandra Longo 

 

The area of discussion were future meetings, events & current budget. 

 

 With California still under Stay at Home restrictions and restaurants still closed, the 

meeting for May 6th at Hacienda on the Lake in Mission Viejo has been cancelled. 

It was discussed & approved to try a Zoom video conference for the May 6th 

meeting. 

 Vicky Kovacs has volunteered to send out Zoom instructions to access the 

meeting. 

 Harold Brunski to send out hot link to Zoom meeting. 
 

 
 Events has been updated on the PCC website to which ones are postponed or canceled. 

Each event coordinator should be sending out emails to the General Membership on 

updates. 

 

 Harold to send out email to Scholarship committee looking for an update about our 

sponsors and their contributions for the program. It was discussed that the amount 

offered may need to be adjusted if sponsorship isn’t able to contribute. (Email sent out 

4/19 by Harold to committee) 

 

 During the PCC Zoom video meeting on May 6th, Mark will bring the General 

Membership up to date on the current financials. 

 

 

 

https://www.haciendaonthelake.com/

